COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

25th March, 1966.

Dear Sirs,
m.s. "SILVER BAY"

With reference to my letter of the 22nd
June, I shall be glad to learn what arrangements
are proposed to be made for the conditions of
class to be dealt with as recommended.

The Auxiliary Boiler Survey will become
due at the end of the present month, and your
intentions regarding this inspection will also be
appreciated.

I shall be glad if you will kindly forward
a copy of your reply to the Society's local Surveyors.

Yours faithfully,

cots

Classification Manager.

Messrs. Valles Steamfihip Co. Ltd.,
803, The Chartered Bank Building,
HONG KONG.
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